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Local Company Partners with MVCTC Precision Machining Program 
 

Clayton, Ohio – Reynolds Machinery, Inc., a local machining company located 

in West Carrollton, is partnering with the Miami Valley Career Technology Center 

(MVCTC) Precision Machining program to help develop a highly skilled workforce 

in the Miami Valley Region.  Reynolds Machinery, Inc. recently leased a CNC 

Lathe to MVCTC for a dollar a year.  MVCTC has several Precision Machining 

graduates working for Reynolds, the hope is that the partnership will encourage 

more young people to consider a career in machining. Reynolds Machinery sees 

the value of the education MVCTC students receive in the Precision Machining 

program and hopes to hire more graduates from the program. 

 

Reynolds employee, Tyler Murphy, who set up the new machine, is a former 

MVCTC precision machining student from Valley View. After setting up the lathe, 

he provided a demonstration in operating the machine, and spoke to current 

students about the careers available at Reynolds, as well as his experience 

working for the company. 

 
For more information about MVCTC, please visit www.mvctc.com. 

 

For over 40-years, MVCTC has been providing career technical education for 27 

partner school districts encompassing five counties, including Darke, Miami, 

Montgomery, Preble, and Warren Counties.  MVCTC is dedicated to providing in-

demand workforce training for youth, adults, and organizations in the Miami 

Valley.   

 

# # # 

 
Photo – Reynolds Machining, Inc. employee, Tyler Murphy, a MVCTC Precision 

Machining graduate, demonstrates the CNC Lathe that Reynolds Machining is 

leasing to the Precision Machining Program for a dollar a year.  Left to right – 

Austin Ripple (Arcanum), Tyler Murphy (Reynolds employee and MVCTC 

alumnus), Craig Swartz (Tri-Village), and Brad Berridge (Miamisburg). 
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